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Holton Elementary to remain in remote learning 
(KNZA)--Kindergarten through fifth graders at the Holton Elementary School
will remain in remote learning for the remainder of the week due to a teacher
shortage.

The school made the announcement in a Facebook post Monday night. The post
said the shortage was brought on by an increase in teachers in quarantine.

Pre-K students will still be in-person.

A decision will be made Thursday about how to proceed with the coming week’s
instruction.
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